January 5, 2009

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was held with the following members present: Board Members Hull, Brumage, Smith, Walton and Town Administrator Simmons

Minutes were read and approved.

Treasurer's report was as follows: \$1,050.37

A FY 09 Water Budget was introduced to board members. The thought of a water increase was raised in order to off set the increasing cost of water production. Board members would like to see increase take effect as of the June 09 billing. A notice will need to be placed in the March 09 bills.

Other updates were given regarding current water projects.

No Further business to discuss meeting adjourned.

Submitted, Amy Simmons Town Clerk